
It has been a great pleasure to serve as a preceptor for students from the Howard
University College of Pharmacy (HUCOP). Over the past year, I had the opportunity to
work closely with highly motivated, professional, and inquisitive students who
demonstrated strong clinical knowledge and a deep commitment to patient care. 

Their ability to adapt to a new healthcare environment, communicate effectively with
our interdisciplinary team, and engage in meaningful pharmaceutical care activities
was truly impressive. They not only contributed to the daily operations of our practice
but also enriched the experience with their diverse perspectives and eagerness to
learn. 

As a preceptor, I found the collaboration with HUCOP to be highly rewarding. The
program is clearly successful in preparing students to excel in international and
multicultural clinical settings. I would gladly welcome future students from HUCOP
and continue supporting their development as future leaders in pharmacy. 
Thank you once again for the opportunity. 

Filipe Carvalho Matheus
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